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The Shared Mobility Device Regulations are Amended  
and Approved to Secure San Diegan’s Safety 

 
THE IMPROVEMENTS AND AMENDMENTS SUPPORT MORE 

REGULATIONS TO MAINTAIN STREETS AND SIDEWALKS SAFE 
 
 SAN DIEGO – The City Council approves the Shared Mobility Device Ordinance 
amendments today. The SMD Ordinance amendments will manage and enforce rules for 
new micro-mobility devices on public property and within the public right-of-way.  
 
Councilmember Jennifer Campbell took the lead AND recommended regulations to 
reduce the number of SMDs in San Diego and approved a fee structure for companies 
providing Shared Mobility Devices. 
 
Councilmember Jennifer Campbell said: “I ’m pleased to hear that since permitting 
started in July 2019, staff has been analyzing ridership data, collecting 
resident and operator feedback, enhancing operations based on internal 
feedback from impacted departments, and enforcing violations to the 
Ordinance and the Vehicle Code.”  
 
Already improvements have been made since 2019 when the City Council passed the 
ordinance to permit, manage, and enforce the public-right-away. This will help keep San 
Diego’s streets and sidewalks safe for San Diegans. 
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